
 

 
FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER             January 29, 2024 
 

 

Please join us TOMORROW NIGHT for our Family Math 
Night from 6:00 – 7:30. The gym will be an active place for 
learning and engagement and family and fun!  

       
SCHOOL BOARD APPRECIATION – Remember to extend a BIG THANK YOU to 
our Centerville School Board Members: Jess Kayser, Carole Garner, Nancy 
Sizemore, John Rolfe and Eric Olson. We appreciate their time and energy to 
support students and families of Centerville School. 
 

GYM OPENS – The gym is OPEN for business! We will resume normal use of the gym – 
thank you Mother Nature for providing warmer temperatures! 
 

SCHOOL LEVY, TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13 – Did you see the Levy Informational 
Flier that was in your mail? It described the Centerville School Replacement 
levy on February 13. Remember to VOTE by Tuesday, February 13. 
 

JANUARY AWARDS ASSEMBLY – January Awards Assembly – Wednesday, January 31 
at 8:00 AM! Join us to celebrate our CITIZENSHIP character trait recipients for January: 
Rex O, Jacoby H, Brynnlee B, Hayslee G, Aaliyah S, Allie D, Sawyer W, Thomas A, Rylee B, 
Luke B, and Anna H. Congratulations to our GREAT Citizens! 
 

CANDY GRAMS – Valentine’s Day is just around the corner. It is time to let your 
friendship and love show! The ASB will begin their annual Candy Gram sales 
next Tuesday, February 6 through Tuesday February 13. There will be multiple 
price options this year with the final delivery date of Wednesday, February 14! 
 

Looking Ahead:  Family Math Night, Tuesday, January 30 
End of 2nd quarter, Tuesday, January 30 
Report Card hand delivered by students, Friday, February 2 
Candy Gram Sales, February 6 – 13 
Valentine’s Day, Wed., February 14 – Send some love  
 


